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Dear Parents/Carers and Pupils,   
  
Happy New Year! I hope you all had a joyful and restful Christmas holiday, filled with family, friends, 
and plenty of festive cheer. As we embark on this new term, I wanted to take a moment to welcome 
everyone back and express how thrilled we are to have you with us once again.  
  
It has been truly fantastic to see how well everyone has settled back into school life this week. Pupils 
have returned with such positivity, enthusiasm, and a genuine readiness to learn—it’s been inspiring 
to see. From the warm smiles at the gates to the effort being put into lessons and activities, it has 
been an excellent start to 2025.  
  
Parents/Carers, your support in ensuring a smooth transition back to school after the break has not 
gone unnoticed. Thank you for helping the children arrive ready and eager to succeed. Your 
partnership is invaluable, and together, we can ensure this term is both enjoyable and rewarding for 
all.  
  
This term is very short but promises to be full of exciting learning opportunities, extracurricular 
activities, and community events, which we look forward to sharing with you next week.  Please keep 
an eye on our communications for updates, and do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or 
concerns.  
  
Finally, I am delighted to welcome several new colleagues who have joined our team this week – 
Miss Fitchett joins us as Director of Attendance and Welfare, Miss Mallett joins us as Teacher of 
Science and Miss Pearmain as Lead Practitioner in Science.   
  
Once again, welcome back, and well done on a brilliant start to the term. Let’s make this a fantastic 
year ahead!  
  
Warm regards,  
 

 
Mr Kieron Beeby  
Head of School  
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